
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Conisbrough                    Term: Term 1 2024-2025              

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
If we could show our progress in fish… look no 

further than our photos! Fishing in September 

vs October!  Conisbrough have had such a 

brilliant start to the academic year.  

 

We have moved into our own newly 

refurbished building @Theale and have been 

busy learning Maths and English focusing on 

functional skills and applying those skills to 

real life situations. 

 In English we have looked at filling in forms, 

writing formal letters, as well as considering 

leaflets and brochures produced to give 

information.  

 

During Science, we have learned about 

communicative and non-communicative 

diseases, how to stay as healthy as possible 

by looking after ourselves and how we are 

advised to do this by the NHS and other 

trusted sources. Alongside this we have been 

learning some first aid skills, able to put 

someone in the recovery position and what 

to do to help in an emergency situation. 

 

Conisbrough students have been thinking 

about their future, and considering what skills 

might be needed for certain jobs.  

They continue to enjoy and progress in 

various activities. Life skills have been honed 

in Cooking, Enterprise (starting and 

budgeting a business) and Design and 

Technology where students are learning to 

use hand tools and make things with wood.   

 

Out and about there is climbing, parkour and 

some students are continuing to care for 

animals at the farm, making enrichment toys 

for the donkeys. The Indian Runner Ducks 

have completely grown up from the fluffy 

yellow ducklings they were last summer. We 

could hardly recognise them on our first visit.  

 

Have a happy half term!  
 

Conisbrough Team 

Karin, Michelle, Jonny and Jordan 

 

       
 

      
 

    
 

                                                                   
 

      
 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Friday October 25th 2024 

First day back: Monday November 4th 2024 

 


